
Subject: Why each package should reside in its own directory?
Posted by Novo on Sun, 13 Apr 2008 17:12:29 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Directory per project seems to be a strong constraint.

Why not just use a name of an UPP project file to name a project if there is more than one project
file in a directory?

Otherwise it is hard to adapt old projects to TheIDE, especially when they are third-party projects
and TheIDE is used as a build tool.

Please correct me if I'm wrong.
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